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Warriors prepare for new season

by
Liz and John Dennis

Wyebridge Warriors

leld a practice last periencing to loosen up
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Arlene Merkley St.Ann’'s

Sunday morning, taking
advantage of the mild
Spring we are ex-
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- Separate School, Penetang

B.MacDONALD &
ASSOCIATES INC.

Delegates
meet Iay

councillors

A number of delegates
showed up at the April

23 meeting of Tay
Township council.

Doug Wilcox ap-
peared advising

members he felt the size
of chain link fencing
required by the town-
ship to surround private
swimming pools was too
small and would require
more expenditure than
the larger size mesh.

Council explained
reasons for the smaller
size with respect to
safety concerns and the
delegate acknowledged
that he would conform
to whatever the bylaw
requirements are.

Alex Hancox, clerk of
Port McNicoll, ap-
proached Tay council
request financial
assistance towards a
new library planned for
Port MecNicoll.

The matter was later
referred to the town-
ship’s finance com-
mittee for consideration
in respect to the
township’s 1981 budget.

-Accountants

tight muscles and aim
their sights at a higher
finish in the standings

than last year.

Kae Green B-ayviw

Coach Brien Dutton
had team members
huffing and puffing
after the first few

Public School, Midland

by Ken St. Amant
Are vou interested in gymnastics? If you
are. vou're in for a treat. On Saturday, May 2,
the Penetang Lion’s Club is sponsoring the
Area 3 Elementary School Gymnastic Meet.

Come out and see it.

I think you’ll be impressed with the in-
creased level of performance. Below are
pictures of a few gymnasts who will be
competirg on Saturday, May 2.

Stats
tell

story at
council

During the month of
March, officials con-
nected with the Huronia
Animal Control Center
carried out a total of 94
investigations.

At the same time 14
animals were redeemed
or returned, 10 cats and
dogs were humanely
destroyed, four -cats
were picked up by
owners’ request, nine
dogs were also picked
up, four dogs were
unclaimed, one was
adopted and six animals
(cats and dogs) were
sheltered.

The information was
contained in a report
tabled Monday night at
a regular meeting of
Midland council.

-Business Consultants

-Management
Lomplete Income Tax Service

Stayner (705) 428-3327
Elmvale (705) 322-1991

‘Hwy 27 at the bridge in Wyebridge

CHECK OUR REGULAR PRICES!

Apricots
Bran
Cashews
Dates
Prunes
Raisins

1.652 |b.
.40 |b.
2.102 |b.
1.00 Ib.
2.05|b.
1.50 1b.

WHY PAY MORE?

Tues.-Fri, 12-6, Sat.-10-6 Sun. 1-6

526-4118

minutes and those
trying out for the team
knew they were in for a
workout.

Bruce Guthrie has
returned to Wyebridge
for the summer months
after completing
another hockey season
south of the border.

During the later part
of the 80/81 season,
Bruce was traded from
the Saginaw Gears to
the Muskegon Mohawks
in northern Michigan.

Bruce plans to play
baseball this summer
and get re-acquainted
with his many friends.

Mike and Trish Hines

spent an enjoyable
Faster weekend with
Trish’s mother and

., father, Betty and Bob

Forsthoff.

Betty and Bob drove
up from Kettering (near
Dayton), Ohio and
stayed with Mike and
Trish from Friday to
Monday.

Betty and Bob are by

no means newcomers to
the area as they had
made the trip a few
times prior to last
weekend.

According to Trish, if
the weather had been
more favourable they
would have flown into
Huronia Airport, as Bob
is a qualified pilot and
they have done this In
the past.

Last Wednesday, the
Wyebridge Fire
Department was called
out to extinquish
another grass fire, this
time on Highway 27,
beside Johnson's Fruit
Market.

Stu and Peggy
Withers were host and
hostess Easter Sunday
to Kim and Lo-Ann Ly
and family of Elmvale.

Kim and Lo-Ann along
with daughters Koi,
Doan, and Koa were
treated to a delicious
dinner and an enjoyable
evening.

Easter weekend was a

busy time for Gary and
Darlene Preston, as
they entertained
weekend guests,
Jacqueline and Ralph
Jennet and children,
Tracie and Ashley.

Jacqueline 18
Darlene’s sister and she
travelled from Durham
last Thursday evening
and according to Akela
Doug Reynolds all the
boys did a fine job.

What ever you do,
don’'t make any plans
for Saturday, May 9
WE NEED YOU! For
what? To clean up the
Wyebridge Park and do
a little painting.

Remember last year
how only a few people
showed up for this
event? Well this year
let’s have as many out
as possible.

Many hands make
little work and all
contributions to the
clean-up cause will be
greatly appreciated.
See you there.

PERSONAL LOAN RATES

These days you could use a better
shake on your loan interest when you

borrow money.

Announcing, a better shake.

Between April 27th and May 9th,
Sterling Trust is reducing current per-
sonal loan interest rates by 10% on

loans of $2500 or more. And 10% can
mean a big saving in these days of

high interest rates.

At the current rate of 19%%, our 107%
saving would bring your loan interest
rate down to 1734%. In most cases, an
existing loan you have elsewhere can
be transferred to Sterling Trust, and
we'll even do the paperwork.

Come to Sterling while we're cutting
our current interest rate by 10%. It's
another way Sterling Trust gives you a

better shake.

STERLING

—
STERLING TRUST CORPORATION U;

g

270 King Street

Telephone 526-3768

Wednesday, April 29, 1981, Page 15




